
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING 

OF THE CITY OF BRIGHTON CITY COUNCIL  

 

TO CONSIDER A CONDITIONAL USE FOR A COMMERCIAL RADIO MOBILE 

SERVICE (CMRS) FACILITY LOCATED AT THE SOUTHEAST CORNER OF 

TOWER ROAD AND BASELINE ROAD, GENERALLY KNOWN AS THE VERIZON 

WIRELESS TOWER ON BASELINE ROAD. 

 

The City Council of the City of Brighton will hold a public hearing regarding a 

Conditional Use application, generally known as the Verizon Wireless Tower on Baseline Road, 

located at the southeast corner of Tower Road and Baseline Road. The proposed CMRS facility 

is generally located within the NW¼ of Section 3, Township 1 South, Range 66 West, 6th 

Principle Meridian, City of Brighton, County of Adams, State of Colorado. 

 

Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Brighton will hold its public 

hearing regarding the proposed Conditional Use application on Tuesday, February 6, 2018. The 

City Council public hearing will be held at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers, on the 1st floor of 

City Hall, 500 S. 4th Avenue, in Brighton. The City Council will hear evidence from interested 

parties and make a decision regarding the proposed rezoning.   

 

Further information may be obtained from the Planning Division at the above address or 

by calling (303)655-2059. 


